
 
 

Bites for Boosting your Business 
This Quarter’s Topic 

Informational Meeting for Local Businesses on the Saluda Grade  
Rails-to-Trails Project and its Projected Economic Impact 

 
Panel of Speakers 
Kieran Roe – Executive Director of Conserving Carolina 
Hunter Marks - Principal, Watermark Landscape Architecture, Board of Directors 
for the Ecusta trail 
Ty Houck - Director of Greenways, Natural and Historic Resources for Greenville 
County Parks, Recreation & Tourism (Swamp Rabbit Trail) 
!
WHEN: Thursday, September 1, 2022 
     8:00 - 8:30AM - Breakfast bites and networking 
    Speakers begin at 8:30AM 
WHERE: City of Landrum Depot - 100 North Shamrock Ave. Landrum, SC 
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